
 

25 September 2017  

 
 

Dear Parents  
Year 6 Open Evening – 5 October 2017  

 

In order to support our Open Evening on Thursday 5 October, I would be sincerely grateful if 

your son/daughter could attend. 

 
Students supporting us on the evening will have a range of different roles and this may include 

acting as School Ambassadors and leading tours of the school for our prospective parents and 

their children.  

 

The event will run from 6pm – 8pm and light refreshments will be provided for students. It is 
advisable however that they bring their own food to be eaten between the end of school and the 

start of the event.  

 

If you are happy for your child to attend, please complete the reply slip below and return to the 
School Office by Monday 2 October.  

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 
 
Mr Andrew Pettit  

Head of School  
 

 
Year 6 Open Evening – 5 October 2017 (6-8pm)    Parental Consent  

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………….. to attend this 

event at The Suthers School in Bingham on Thursday 5 October 2017. I understand that I will 

need to make arrangements for him/her to travel home safely after the event and that it is my 

responsibility to ensure that he/she is provided with an evening meal.  
 

 

Parent Signature:        Date:  


